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Dear MaST II Parents/Guardians: 
 
To help in the prevention of bullying it is important for school staff, parents and other adults in the community                    
to talk about it. ​When adults respond quickly and consistently to bullying behavior they send the message that it                   
is not acceptable. Research shows this can stop bullying behavior over time. In addition to teaching our students                  
how to identify bullying and cyberbullying; how to stand up to it safely; and how to report it through guidance                    
lessons, ​we have teamed up with Pennsylvania Attorney General representative, Anthony Luker, for a student               
assembly. 
 
On January 17th, Mr. Luker will meet with grades 3rd through 6th, to discuss bullying and cyberbullying. In                  
addition to an overview of bullying and cyberbullying, Mr. Luker will discuss information on these related                
topics: 

● Bullying 
● Relational Aggression 
● Exclusion 
● Healthy Relationship Building 
● Gaming and Cyber safety 
● Reporting 

 
Please continue to discuss these important topics with your children. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MaST II Administration 

 


